
Blanchester High School 
Alumni Banquet

Please join us for an evening of fun and memories on 

Saturday, May 29, 2021, Social Hour at 5:30, Dinner at 6:30 
Blanchester Middle School Gymnasium, 955 Cherry Street, Blanchester, OH

We will be celebrating the 50 Year Anniversary Classes of 

1970 and 1971

Recognition of Classes: 1941, 1951, 1961, 1981, 1991 , 2001, 2011, and the 

Graduating class of 2021! 

You can email your reservation following the directions on the back of this page, or you can complete 

the Reservation form below, and mail it with your check to :

Blanchester Alumni Association; 
PO Box 4, 

Blanchester, OH 45107

Name: __________________________________  Class of _____________
Address: _______________________________________________________________  
Email: ___________________________________  Phone ________________________ 
Veteran:  Yes/No   Branch of Military: ________________________ Years: ___________ 

Spouse or Guest: _____________________________________   BHS Grad?  Yes/No
Class of ________ Phone ___________________  Email: ________________________ 
Address: _______________________________________________________________  
Veteran:  Yes/No   Branch of Military: ________________________ Years: __________  

Number Attending: _________  X  $30.00 =   $______________ 
Scholarship Donation:   (Tax Deductible) $ ______________ 

Total   $ ______________

Please mail your reservation by May 7, 2021. 
Makes checks payable to: Blanchester Schools Foundation 

Due to COVID restrictions, tables are limited to 6 people. Please wear a mask, and follow safety protocols. 



A Blanchester High School Alum is: 
• A Graduate of BHS
• A Former Student of Blanchester Schools
• A Wildcat through and through!!  

Alumni Officers

Ellen (Binkley) Hill, President  Phone: 937-728-1289 

Ida Sells Miller,  Vice President,  Phone: 937-725-9185 

Beth (Snyder) Porter, Secretary;  Phone: 937-475-8789 

Laura (LeMaster) Summers, Treasurer, Phone: 937-689-1709

Feel free to contact us with questions or Alumni News

You can email your reservation and pay at the door!  
Please include the following information in your email and send it to 

BHSAlumniAssociation@gmail.com

Name: __________________________________  Class of _____________
Address: _______________________________________________________________  
Email: ___________________________________  Phone ________________________ 
Spouse or Guest: _____________________________________   BHS Grad?  Yes/No
Class of ________  

Veteran:  Yes/No   Branch of Military: ________________________ Years: ___________ 

Total number of People: _____________ X $30.00 to be paid at the door. 
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